Eastern Panhandle Cavalry Youth Sports
Roderick Holloway

(304)620-1743
Roderick j.holloway@gmail.com

To whom it may concern,

My name is Roderick Holloway, I am the owner and president of the Eastern Panhandle
Cavalry Youth Football organization and I'm reaching out for your support to help us
make an impact on the youth in our community.

The Eastern Panhandle Cavalry supports young student athletes by providing them a
platform to showcase their football talents on a national level, as well as providing them
the opportunity to develop meaningful relationships and positive role models and
mentors. We are a volunteer run, nonprofit, tax exempt organization (88-0528782). We
rely heavily on donations from our communities to continue our mission of providing
this platform to our young people.

Your donations help support our organization by:
e Purchasing equipment and uniforms
e Field and personnel costs (rental and referee fees)
e Tournament and travel fees
e Providing opportunities for low-income families who may otherwise not have the
means to provide their children the opportunity.

We are asking our community for their help supporting our organization to continue to
be able to provide all listed above through monetary donations of any value. Please
reach out to me for any questions or concerns. We appreciate your support in advance.

Best Regards,

Roderick Holloway
President and Owner
(304)620-1743

Roderick,j.holloway@gmail.com



